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Outcomes document and feedback request from IWC67 
 
 

 
The Commission’s 67th Meeting concluded in Florianopolis, Brazil on 14 September 2018. The Outcomes document has 
been posted on the archive at https://archive.iwc.int/?r=7078  
 
As has become custom at IWC, I would now like to ask for feedback on the delegates’ overall experience at IWC67.  This 
will be used to help the Secretariat continue to improve the service it provides to the Commission during Biennial 
meetings. 
 
A feedback questionnaire is available and can be completed easily on line in just a few minutes.  Please click on the 
following link: 

 
Click here to access the survey 

 
 

All delegates to IWC67, including Contracting Government representatives and IGO and NGO observers, are encouraged 
to complete the form by Friday 2 November 2018. 
 

Thank you for your feedback. 
 
 
  
 

 
 

Dr Rebecca Lent 
Executive Secretary 

 
 
c.c.  Accredited observers to the IWC 
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